
 

 

     

 
 

-MEDIA EVENT ADVISORY-  

 

HOLLYWOOD BURBANK AIRPORT TO ANNOUNCE  

NEW AIRLINE SERVICE COMING TO BURBANK! 
 

MEDIA AND COMMUNITY LEADERS INVITED TO ATTEND   

 

WHAT: Hollywood Burbank Airport Executive Director Frank R. Miller, and 

representatives of a major airline, will make an announcement at a media event 

about new airline service coming to Burbank starting in June 2019. New airline 

service by an airline that does not serve Hollywood Burbank Airport.   

 

WHEN: Tuesday, March 12, 2019, 10:00 a.m. Please arrive no later than 9:45 a.m. 

 

WHERE: Hollywood Burbank Airport, 2627 Hollywood Way, Burbank, CA 91505; 

in front of Terminal A, Valet entrance. Parking instruction: Pull into Valet Parking 

and follow signage for Event Parking. 

 

WHO:   Frank R. Miller, representatives from the new airline, Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena 

Airport Authority Commissioners and Airport Staff.  

 

CONTACT:  Lucy Burghdorf, 818.729.2208 office, 818.517.4328 mobile lburghdorf@bur.org 

   

 

 

 

 

Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena 

Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities of Burbank, 

Glendale and Pasadena. The airport serves over 5.2 million passengers annually and reaches 

15 nonstop destinations in the United States. More information can be found on the airport’s 

website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the airport’s Facebook, Twitter, and 

Instagram feeds. 
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